
rhe  minutes  of  the  previous  meeting  were  reviewed.  Mr.
Wilson  reported  he  had  been  unable  to  arrange  for  representatives
of  Brookfield  Village  to  be  at  last  night's  meeting  so a tentative
date  of  July  30th  will  be tried  for.  'I'he supervisors  moved  to
have  the  meetings  in  July  on July  9th  and  July  3e)th because  of
conflicts  on July  23rd.  Mrs.  Gutekunst  will  advertise  this  change
Minutes  were  approved.

!'he  neighbors  of  Mrs.  Ammon  were  at  the  meeting  to
hear  what  progress  if  any  had  been  made  on correcting  the  situatio
on :[V[rs.  Ammon's  property.  Mr.  Wilson  reported  that  he and  Np.
Hoot  had  been  out  to  the  property  on Friday,  June  8th  and  Mrs.
Ammon  has  already  complied  with  some  of  the  suggestions  made  to
her  by  IV[r.  Hoot  and  the  Dept.  of  Agriculture.  She  indicates  that
she  will  continue  to  try  and  comply  with  these  suggestions-
a  cement  slab  will  have  to  be  placed  under  the  new  trailer,  she
has  already  had  stone  hauled  in  and  improved  the  driveway.  Mr.
Wilson  .felt  if  the  Dept.  of  Agriculture  will  make  their  periodic
inspections,  Mr.  Hoot  checks  on her,  and  our  police  dept.  checks
on her  the  situation  should  improve.  Mrs.  Phillips  questioned
what  could  be  done  by the  old  abandoned  house  on the  property  whic
sits  near  the  road-  she  and  the  other  neighbors  feel  it  is  a haz
for  children.  rhis  will  be  checkerl  into.

Mr.  Wentz  reported  he  had  received  a revised  plan  of  s

study  for  the  proposed  sew@ge  facilities  done for  Hatfield  Boro
and  Montgomery  !'ownship.  He  questioned  the  wording  in  section  201
where  the  Hilltown  portion  was  described  as  that  portion  on the
west  side  of  Hilltown  Pike  that  runs  from  Route  309 to !'o  hip
Line  Road.  It  was  felt  that  should  include  only  the  prope  ies
fronting  on Hilltown  Pike.  Mrs.  Gutekunst  will  write  to  Roy  Love
indicating  we would  like  that  wording  changed.

Mr.  Yaglinski  of  Carroll  Engineering  Firm  repre  enting
Acme  Markets  located  in  Hilltown  Plaza  told  the  supervisors  that
Acme  is  still  interested  in  pursueing  the  installation  of  a traffi
light  at  the  entrance  ot  the  shopping  center.  He was  advised  to
work  with  PennDot,  our  engineer,  and  Chief  Boose  and  when  pre-
liminary  plans  are  ready  to  present  them  to  the  supervisors.

A brief  discussion  again  on  the  free  newspapers  that
are  thrown  into  driveways,  etc  by the  Free  Press  was  held.  ople
should  get  in  touch  with  the  circulation  manager  and  also  f 11
out  the  coupon  in  the  paper  with  their  name and  address  'tha  they
do  not  want  the  paper,

Meeting  adjourned.

Official  Family  Present

Feryl  Spanninger
Vinaent  Pischl
Edward  Wentz
Charles  Wilson
Paul  Hoot

5om Buzby
a Dorothy  (rutekunst

J




